
Back To School Supply Drive

The Board of Directors and Management would like to sincerely thank all the residents of 
Escondido that donated school supplies to children in need through our partnership with 
the Altamonte Springs Police Department. These school supplies will help many children in 
our community of Altamonte Springs and your generosity is greatly appreciated! 




